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 Quiltline August 2004  

Next Meeting:
   August 2, 2004
   7:30 PM

Speaker:   Kyra Hicks, 
     “A Quilt for Queen Victoria”

   

President’s Message

Here I am again, looking at the beginning of a new year when summer
has really just begun.  Tonight I leave on a trip to Alaska and after the
hectic June month I just may sleep the entire time.  My daughter’s
wedding is now over and the foster dog is now living on a 300-acre horse
farm just south of Charlottesville, VA, with her new ‘mommy’, and my
other dogs are at the kennel, so the house is really quiet and I can work
on the trip.  The essentials are packed and I have brought blunt-ended
scissors, two embroidery blocks and two precut and ready applique
blocks.  Because the plane has cramped seats, I have put the hand
quilting in the big bag to do on the boat.  I also have two silly mysteries
with me so I won’t get bored on the plane.  I have no idea if I have the
correct clothing but I do have that sewing.  We have a list of quilt shops
also.  This trip will be fun.

In August I am going to go to Quilt Odyssey (in Hershey this year) and on
shorter trips, but I will see you at the August 2 FSQ meeting.  The
Montgomery County Fair is coming, so make sure you have the 18th of
August (Quilt Day at the Fair) marked on your calendars.  It was so much
fun last year and so productive.  Don’t forget to enter your quilts so our
guild will be well represented at the Fair.  Also, don’t forget to send in your
checks to hold your seats on the bus to the Fort Washington quilt show.
I always white glove so I can see the show up close and personal and
then shop till my credit card drops.  It is surprising how close that date is
and fall is coming fast.

I wish you all a productive, busy and restful summer so that we can come
back ready to party again.  Enjoy your summer!

– Sandy D’Angelo
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UPCOMING LECTURES & WORKSHOPS

MONDAY, AUGUST 2 – Kyra Hicks, author of Black
Threads, the first comprehensive guide to African
American quilt history and contemporary practices, will
tell us the story of Martha Ricks.  Ms. Ricks spent 50
years saving money to travel to England and present
Queen Victoria with a quilt.  Did she make it?  Come see
for yourself at 7:30pm on August 2.

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 19 – Barbara Olson, workshop.
See description below.

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 20 – Lecture by Barbara Olson,
“Designing Outside the Lines,”  understanding your own
innate way of creating.  Creating with joy and purpose
produces wonderful quilts.  Think of the energy that great
artists exhibit, and the unique artworks they produce.
Quilting offers a framework to begin the process, Barbara
will help you design outside the lines.
 
SEPTEMBER - BARBARA OLSON TO TEACH FOR
THREE MARYLAND GUILDS!

September 9-10, for Nimble Fingers Guild, “Begin at
the End.”  Quilt borders are often an afterthought.  Create
a totally integrated small art piece, beginning with a
foundation pieced border full of curves and some
geometric shapes, then on to the body of the quilt.
Machine appliqué and piecing.  9:30-3:30 at the Potomac
Community Center, 11315 Falls Road, Potomac,
Maryland.  $60 for members, $70 for non-members.
Contact Janet Wildman to register for class.

September 14, for Annapolis Guild, “Fantasy Flowers.”
You will make a small quilt starting with one of Barbara's
flower drawings to create a "fantasy flower." They can be
"kinda like chrysanthemums" but use a wonderful variety
of multi-colored shaded fabrics.  Batiks, hand dyed,
painted or marbled fabric and some novelty flowered
fabrics work well, but calicos and solids do not. She will
also show you how to use decorative threads to add
texture. This should be a wonderful workshop and fun for
everyone.  10:00-4:00 at the YWCA of Annapolis, 1517
Ritchie Highway in Arnold. $30 for members, $40 for
nonmembers.  Contact Jo Aldrich to register for class

September 19, for Friendship Star Quilters, “Cosmic
Spirals.”  Learn how to design and construct magic
spirals, and begin a small wall hanging containing two 18"
blocks.  Many design options will be demonstrated and
discussed.  Foundation piecing.  9:00-4:00 at the
Potomac Community Center, 11315 Falls Road,
Potomac, Maryland.  $35 for members, $40 for
nonmembers.  Contact Coralyn Colladay to register.  FSQ
members may register at guild meetings.

Check out Barbara’s website for photos and more info:
www.barbaraolsonquiltart.com. 

Reminder:  FSQ hosts the speaker for dinner at Ruby
Tuesday's, Lake Forest Mall, at 5:30 PM, before the guild
meeting.  All are welcome to join us.

Location of Meetings

Friendship Star Quilters meet at 7:30 PM on the 1st Monday of

the Month at the Gaithersburg Church of the Nazarene, 8921

Warfield Road, G aithersburg, MD.   

Workshops are held at Potomac Community Center, 11315 Falls

Road, Potomac, MD.

2004 FSQ Challenge Quilts Not Accepted in 
AQS Nashville Ultimate Guild Challenge

I am sorry to report that our 2004 Challenge quilt entries
were not accepted by AQS for the Ultimate Guild
Challenge competition in Nashville, TN.  Our members
took the news graciously and most agreed that we
needed to at least try, "nothing ventured, nothing gained".
As of this writing most quilts have been returned to their
owners.  If we have not connected please call me.  I'll
bring your quilt to the August meeting if you like.  Anyone
who is going to Nashville, I'd love to hear what was
accepted and see photos. 

– Nancy Colladay

mailto:(aldrichjosephine@aol.com)
http://www.barbaraolsonquiltart.com.
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Thanks Received for Donation 
in Memory of Judy Miller

SMALL GROUP COORDINATOR 
REQUESTS YOUR HELP

FSQ MEMBER FEATURED 
IN ‘PROFESSIONAL QUILTER’ MAGAZINE

FSQ donated $100 to the Cannon Road Elementary
School, Silver Spring, MD,  in memory of Judy Miller, who
died on April 16 of pancreatic cancer.  The Principal of
Cannon Road ES sent the following note:

“Thank you so much for your contribution of $100 in memory

of Judy Miller.  The donation you sent will be applied to our

Reading Program Fund.

“Mrs. Miller was a very special lady who graciously gave of her

talent and energy to the staff and children of Cannon Road.

We truly appreciate the time she spent he lping ch ildren learn

to read, beautifying our courtyard, and volunteering in other

capacities whenever there was a need.  The children knew she

cared for and about them and will all miss her cheerful smile.”

– Judith A. Theiss, Ph. D.

   Principal, Cannon Road Elem. School

Fellowship, Friendship and Fun makes a Mini Quilt
Group.  FSQ would like to help the new and current
members who are interested in joining or starting a mini
group.  Please return the “Help us Help All of our
Members” survey form (see page 10) at the next FSQ
meeting, or mail the form to Nancy Willett.

Come ye to the County Fair!!!
QUILT DAY AT THE FAIR – AUGUST 18

Prepare to have fun and frolic at Quilt Day at the Fair on
August 18. We will be in the lovely, sun filled, air-
conditioned building right next to the dining hall and great
bathrooms. This is the place to be regardless of the
weather. Things to bring are a sewing machine and
extension cord if you want to sew on bindings, or nothing
if you want to tie quilts, baste quilts or just thread needles.
If you have a sewing machine to bring you can still tie
quilts and let someone else use your machine.  For two
hours of fun labor, you can get a ticket for a free meal.
This is good and yummy.  Do come.

The current issue (Summer 2004) of The Professional
Quilter magazine contains an article written by Lauren
Kingsland, FASG member who lives in Gaithersburg,
about exhibiting your work in galleries and juried exhibits.

Lauren recently installed in the Gaithersburg Arts Barn a
quilt depicting a sycamore tree which was commissioned
by the City of Gaithersburg as a sponsorship recognition
piece.  Donors to the Arts program for the City get a leaf
with their name or corporate logo sewn on.

The Washington County (Hagerstown) Hospital chapel is
now brighter by the first of three commissioned quilt
pieces created by Lauren to be focal points for this
ecumenical meditation space.  "Divine Fire" is a
kaleidoscopic image in blues and glowing red orange,
surrounded by pale blue Thai silk, suggesting the light of
inspiration that comes through meditation.  The chapel is
on the 8th floor of the hospital.
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TIME FOR MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 
for 2004-2005 YEAR 

EAGLE SCOUT BEN FRIEDMANN THANKS FSQ 
FOR THE BLANKETS FOR PREMATURE BABIES

FSQ OFFICERS - 2004-2005

President Sandy D’Angelo
Vice-President Joyce Rhodes
Secretary Mary Lynch
Treasurer Karen Wolske
Programs Coralyn Colladay

Committee Chairs:

ABC Quilts Ellen Strait
AQS Book Sales Louise Myers
Block-of-the-Month
Field Trips Diane Heller

Chris Zimmerman
Guild Pin Sales Susan Schwarz
Historian Flo Meit
Hospitality Janora Parker
Library Cathy Butler

Karey Herriman
Cathy Afable

Membership Linda August
NQA Representative Colette McNickle
Newsletter Rose Remund

Jeanne Noel
Anne Luther

Quilt Show 2005 Coralyn Colladay
Margreta Silverstone

Raffle Quilt 2005 Sandy D’Angelo
Raffle Quilt 2006 Gerda Sherwood
Retreats/Independent Study Weekend:

Rose Remund
Pat Lefevre

Review of By-Laws Marian Fox
Secret Sisters Janet Maple

Laurie Bay
Service Projects
Small Group Coord. Nancy Willett
Sound Brenda Finch
Sunshine Burt White
Tool Librarian Rosie Hormuth

Ann Walker

Memberships expired May 31, 2004.  FSQ will continue to accept

new member registration and renewals for the com ing year.  If you

register in person, there will be a preprinted form with your current

membersh ip information at the Membersh ip tab le.  All you will

need to do is verify your information and pay your dues.  If you

want to register by mail, you can print the form available from the

FSQ web site, fill it out and mail it in with  your check.  Click on

"Membersh ip" on the  Home Page. 

Dues are $20 for the year for regular members; $10 for sen iors

(age 62+) and $10 for non-residents (outside the MD/DC/VA

area).  Checks should be  made payable to FSQ or Friendship Star

Quilters.  Only new or renewing members paid by the September

2004 meeting will be  included in the directory pub lished in

October.

Linda August, Membersh ip Chair

Dear Friendship Star Quilters,
Thank you so much for all of your help with my project.  With
your help I was able to collect over 450 blankets.  As I was
counting the blankets, I was so impressed by the amount of
detail and attention which all of the blankets exhibited.  With
your help I know this has been an enormously successful
drive.  

I have now delivered the majority of the blankets to the
hospital and the staff there was also blown away by not just
the beauty but the time and care put into the blankets.  When
I brought the blankets to the hospital, they had none in stock.
Moments after bringing them into the ward, the nurses had
brought a blanket to every single one of the babies and even
used them to decorate the incubators of the babies who
could not yet be exposed.  Many of the doctors and nurses
were brought to tears by the magnitude of your generosity,
knowing truly the ordeal that the mothers of these babies
must go through, especially when the odds of the baby’s
survival are often against them.

Thank you very much.
Ben Friedmann
Assistant Senior Patrol Leader
Troop 240
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MINUTES OF FSQ Meeting – June 7, 2004

President’s Announcements -  
Sandy D’Angelo called the meeting to order at 7:36 PM.  

Sandy asked that members take photos out of albums during
the meeting and party.  The oldest pictures are from 1995,
and the albums will no longer be maintained.  

New members and visitors were recognized.  Minutes were
approved as published in the newsletter.  The August
newsletter deadline is July 15th.  An Executive Board Meeting
will be held on June 14th  for the yearly wrap-up meeting.  

The proposed 2004-2005 Officers Slate was accepted and
approved:

Sandy D’Angelo President
Joyce Ann Rhodes  Vice President
Mary Lynch Secretary
Karen Wolske Treasurer

The name for the 2005 raffle quilt is “Hidden in the Stars”.
Tickets are being printed. 

Please join us on August 18th for Quilt Day at the Fair.  We
will be basting and tying quilts for the ABC project.  Also,
consider entering your quilts into the Fair.  

FSQ has a large Hand Quilt frame available to go to a good
home.  Please see Sandy if you would like to have it.  

Kathy Shelton is collecting red white and blue fabric for
Operation Homefront Quilts, for families who have lost a
loved one while serving in Iraq.  

The Blocks of the Month are being collected by Heather
Heller and Sandra Chin for tonight’s drawing.   

Announcements:

Burt White announced that the donation to remember Judy
Miller, made to the Cannon Road Elementary School, was
recognized by the school.  Judy’s family would like a few of
Judy’s quilts finished.  Please see Susan Schwarz if you
would like to help.  

Ben Friedmann spoke again about his Eagle Scout project to
provide blankets for premature babies.  He thanked us for all
the calls of interest in making the quilts for Holy Cross.  The
Troop and Hospital thank the guild.

The bus trip to Ft. Washington will be on September 18th

and will cost $45.  The bus will be leaving promptly at
6:45 am, will stop at Sauders on the way and be at the
show before noon.  We will have dinner on the way home
and should arrive back at 10:00 PM.  See Chris
Zimmerman or Diane Heller to sign up.

Quilt Show Announcements

Coralyn Colladay and Margreta Silverstone are the quilt
show chairs for 2005.  A few volunteers are needed this
summer.  Chris Zimmerman is doing workshops with the
help of Liz Brodsky.  We need recommendations for half
day classes by local teachers if anyone has suggestions.

Two people are needed for marketing the raffle quilt.
There will be white gloving the quilt at the Ft. Washington
Show.  Gerda Sherwood needs a volunteer to work with
her.  

This year publicity is being divided into multiple roles.
Nancy Colladay is doing publicity this summer for
magazines with a long lead time.  Beth Smith is doing the
publicity near show time.  Nancy Willett and Joyce
Rhodes volunteered for adopt-a-shop.   

Mary Jo Haczewski, along with Sandy DeLaney and
Wendy Bauman, will lead Challenge quilt and needs
suggestions for a theme.

Winners of the Block of the month were Burt White,
Susan Schwarz, Diane Heller and Patty Hayes.

The end-of-year party was enjoyed by all.

Respectfully submitted,
Liz Brodsky, Outgoing Secretary
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS!

BUS TRIP TO FORT WASHINGTON
QUILT SHOW – SEPTEMBER 18

AUGUST
BIRTHDAYS 

We wish those celebrating in August a very happy day! 

Margaret Moore   1-Aug Marian Fox 21-Aug
Kathleen Richmond    1-Aug Brenda Grey 21-Aug
Mary Kay Quirk   3-Aug Delia Ann Walker 21-Aug
Maureen Hendricks   3-Aug Laura Etzler 22-Aug
Susan Mertins   4-Aug Elena Fletcher 22-Aug
Patricia Smith   4-Aug Cathy Cottom 23-Aug
Christine Nelson   5-Aug Cathy Afable 24-Aug
Aliceanna Ward   5-Aug Lizabeth Lawrence 24-Aug
Maureen Fawley   5-Aug Louise Myers 25-Aug
Heidi Bahr   6-Aug Anne Luther 28-Aug
Jane Campos   8-Aug Denise Dewhurst 29-Aug
Shirley Banks   9-Aug Mary Siemucha 29-Aug
Peggy Kipling 10-Aug Lynne Hines 29-Aug
Linda Duzick 14-Aug Sarah Wallis 30-Aug
Burt White 16-Aug Barbara Barlow 31-Aug
Sheryl Walker 16-Aug Florence Meit 31-Aug
Maureen Flaherty 17-Aug Nolen Provenzano 31-Aug
Ellen Crandall 19-Aug

Kathy Oleksa

Julie Cascio

Rita Heath

Jennifer Domzalski

Jeanne Swartz

FSQ will be taking a bus trip to the Pennsylvania National
Quilt Extravaganza, at the Fort Washington PA Expo
Center, on Saturday, September 18.  The bus will depart
from the Christ the Servant Lutheran Church parking lot at
the corner of Montgomery Village Avenue and Centerway.

As in prior years, we will be leaving promptly at 6:45 AM;
please arrive by 6:30 AM.  We will stop at Sauder’s Fabric
Shop in Denver, PA, before the show.  Prior to heading
home, we will stop for dinner.  Both lunch and dinner are
self-pay.  We will be arriving back in Gaithersburg around
10:00 PM.

The cost for the trip this year is $45, which includes
admission to the show and a snack.  

Please send your check (made payable to FSQ) to Chris
Zimmerman. Reservations must be received by August
31st.  For questions, please call Chris Zimmerman or Diane
Heller.  

GOING TO FORT WASHINGTON?  
PUT ON YOUR WHITE GLOVES

Once again FSQ will be able to sell tickets on our raffle
quilt at the Fort Washington quilt show.   (We made over
$600.00 last year.)  To do so, the guild must provide 32
hours of “white glovers” on Saturday, September 18, the
same day as the bus trip.  “White Glovers” are responsible
for ensuring that visitors to the show do not touch the
quilts.  However, the white glove hosts and hostesses are
able to touch the quilts, turn them over, and generally get
up close and personal.  Those of us who have done this
before have found it great fun, especially when we can
share particularly nice back art with other guests.

A sign up sheet for ticket selling and white gloving will be
available at the August and September guild meetings.
For more information call Joyce Rhodes or Gerda
Sherwood.
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LADYBUG QUILTS INVITES FSQ to 
DISCOUNTED SHOPPING on 

4th THURSDAY of EVERY MONTH

FSQ  MEMBER  IN  INTERNATIONAL  EXHIBIT

QUILTS FOR RACE FOR THE CURE

Last year, ten members of FSQ participated in making and
donating quilts to be raffled off to breast cancer survivors at
the Komen Maryland Race for the Cure.  Our guild was the
single largest contributing group, with $720 in auction bids
for just our quilts.  This year, they have opened up the
auction of quilts to all Race participants, as it was so well
received last year. Please join me in donating a quilt (lap-
size is preferred) to help this very worthy cause.  The Race
will be October 9, 2004, so I would like to have your quilts
by mid-September. 

For questions or additional information, please call Kim
Jalette.

Ladybug Quilts (previously known as Quilt Block) in Dayton,
Maryland, has reserved the 4th Thursday of every month
(Hours on Thursday: 10 am - 8 pm) starting August 26th as
Friendship Star Guild Day.  Every member of Friendship
Star Quilters, by presenting your membership card, will
receive 15% off all your purchases (excluding the block of
the month and fabric kits) every 4th Thursday. 

Paula Hardcastle is the new owner of Ladybug Quilts. 

Margreta Silverstone’s quilt, “Passing it On: I Remember
Mama”, has been accepted into the “I Remember Mama”
exhibit in Houston this Fall.   Margreta showed FSQ this
quilt in June.  She made it with her parents.

Congratulations, Margreta, for having your quilt accepted
for this exhibit!

BLOOMIN’ CHALLENGE

 Sponsored by:  Quilter’s Confectionery, 

Karen Walker, proprietor

 PRIZES:  $50, $25, and $15 gift certificates to Quilter’s

Confectionery (a quilt show vendor).

 JUDGES:  Vendors will judge the entries on Friday

morning  before the FSQ show opens.

 DUE DATE:  Photos and FSQ quilt registration form by

March 1, 2005.  

Quilts on FSQ quilt show collection day.

 RULES:  

 1.  Contestants must complete an application form to receive a

packet containing two fat quarters of fabric.

 2.  Each of the fat quarters of fabric must appear on the front of

the quilt in a recognizable amount. The fabric may appear in the

binding, but the recognizable amount must be present in the quilt

top. 

 3.  The maximum perimeter of a quilt or quilted wallhanging is

200".  Quilts and wallhangings may be any shape.  Wearables

may be any size.

 Limited amounts of coordinating fabrics are available at $4.00

per yard.

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

BLOOMIN’ CHALLENGE APPLICATION FORM

Name                                                                                        

Address (street and email)                                                         

                                                                                                   

                                                                                               

 I understand that th is is a judged challenge sponsored by a Quilt

Show vendor and is not the FSQ 2005 challenge.  I agree to

follow the rules described above or be disqualified from the

competition.  I understand that the final judging decisions will be

made by Karen Walker of Quilter’s Confectionery.

                                                                                           

  Signature

mailto:jalette@starpower.net
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QUILT SHOW 2005

Save the Date and Other Things:  Thank you, FSQ quilters,

for the ways you’ve already stepped forward for the  FSQ Quilt

Show 2005!  Please make sure to mark your calendars for the

show, April 22 – 24, 2005. 

While the major activities for the qu ilt show don’t begin for a few

more months, we want you to know a few things that have been

going on over the  course of the summer:

The flyers are here and they are gorgeous!  Talk to Joyce

Rhodes or Nancy Willett to pick up a few. Put one up on your

family bulletin board.  Tuck one in your purse or bag to have

with you if you find yourse lf talking about qu ilts and quilt shows

with new friends. 

Lots of volunteer chair positions are filled!  Thanks to  all the

people whose names appear on the Quilt Show 2005 committee

list.  This show doesn’t happen without your part icipation.  We

encourage you to take a look a t the list and see if there are

committees you’d like to be part of and contact the chairs to

help out.  There are a few committees stil l in need of chairs

(security, raffle basket, advertising, etc.).  Talk to us if you are

interested in working in these areas.  We have good

descriptions of the work to be done, and the gals who headed

up the committees last year will be happy to advise you.

The raffle quilt is done!  The quilt is being bound and will be

entered in the Montgomery County Fair. It’ll also be going on

road trips to various quilt shows. If you’d like to accompany it or

extend its trave ls, talk to Gerda Sherwood or Joyce Rhodes. If

you’d like to start selling raffle tickets, get some tickets from

Karen Wolske. 

We’ve found a Featherweight!  It is being cleaned up and

serviced as we write this. Stay tuned to find out more about this

baby machine.

Get your creative juices flowing for the Challenge!  Look for

the article about the  FSQ Show Challenge; this is another

challenge where you have a lot of discretion as to what to make.

But you have some interesting limitations too!  See Wendy

Bauman or Sandy Delaney for the cha llenge fabric.  We also

have another challenge open to FSQ members and timed for

our quilt show.  Read more about that on page 7.

If you have any comments, questions or concerns about the

FSQ 2005 show, please ta lk to us, call us, email us.  We don ’t

plan to start meeting for the show until later in the fall.  So, enjoy

your summer and keep quilting!

Coralyn Colladay Margreta Silverstone

FSQ 2005 QUILT SHOW CHALLENGE, 
“IT’S A SMALL WORLD”
Chairs: Sandy DeLaney, 

Mary Jo Haczewski, 
Wendy Bauman

The challenge is twofold:

- to interpret the show theme

- to incorporate the preselected challenge fabrics

The interpretation of the theme is ALL up to the individual but

you MUST follow the cha llenge guide  lines. 

The challenge fabrics (all 4) must be incorporated into the top

of the qu ilt in recognizable/visible amounts. You may add any

additional fabrics and embellishments that you want to your

design.

The FINISHED size must be 42" x 42".  This size will allow us

to submit entries for the AQS Best Ultimate Guild Challenge and

be represented in both Nashville and Paducah if we win. 

If you have no clue in what direction to go with the theme, here

are a few examples:

- small habitats 

- world cultures

- animal kingdoms

- microscopic visions

- miniature blocks

- geographic subjects

We have made the directions for this  challenge as simple as

possible. We are hoping that we have made this challenge

interesting enough for ALL, from the novice to the experienced

quilter. We are presenting this to you early in case you need

time to collect your thoughts, fabrics, and ideas.

There is a limited amount of challenge fabric kits, so sign-up

and purchasing your fabric kits is on a f irst come basis.  We will

have the kits available at the August meeting.  Your guidelines

will be included in the kit.  The cost o f the challenge fabric kit is

$3.00. The deadline w ill be announced at a later date (close to

show time).
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2005 QUILT SHOW COMMITTEE
Co-Chairs: Coralyn Colladay

Margreta Silverstone

Treasurer Rose Remund

Advertising

Boutique Suzanne Brown

Mary Moore Payne

Brochure/Flyer Linda Paine

Catalogue Darlene Summers

Challenge Wendy Bauman

Sandy DeLaney

Mary Jo Haczewski

Featherweight Raffle

Hospitality

Insurance Colette McNickle

Photography Betty Holme

Publicity Nancy Colladay,

calendars

Joyce Rhodes, flyers

Nancy Willett, flyers

Beth Smith, media

Quilt Poles   Joe & Brenda F inch

Raffle Baskets

Raffle Quilt Sandy D’Angelo

Raffle Quilt Marketing  Gerda Sherwood

Joyce Rhodes

Raffle Quilt Ticke ts Karen Wolske

Registration Barbara Kahla

Security

Silent Auction Burt White

Margaret Natof

Mary Lynch

Sound System Brenda & Joe Finch

Staging Liz Notter

Vendors Patty Hayes

Karey Herriman

Viewers’ Choice Awards Ruth Cohen

UPCOMING EVENTS

July 10 - August 30 - “Treasurers of the Land: Delaware
Barns & Outbuildings”, Nassau Valley Vineyards Winery,
Nassau Commons, Lewes, DE.  Exhibit by Painters,
Photographers, Fabric Artists.  The Fabric Artists are
Carolyn Riley, Kathryn Vitek, and FSQ’s Nancy Walsh.
www.nassauvalley.com   (302) 645-9463.

July 29 - August 1 - A Quilt Odyssey, Hershey Lodge &
Convention Center. Thurs-Sat 10-6, Sun 10-4; $7 one
day; $12 multi-day admission.  
www.quiltodyssey.com  717-423-5148.

August 7, (Saturday), Playing Around with
Improvisational Log Cabin Blocks – Three-hour class
with Lauren Kingsland at Custom Quilts Studio in
Gaithersburg Arts Barn, $50 for Gaithersburg Residents,
$56 for non-Resident.  Dig into Lauren’s amazing treasure
trove scrap baskets to create spontaneous easy-to-sew
units for your pieced quilt.  Bring your own machine or
reserve one of hers.  Bring a large spool of lavender or
medium gray cotton Mettler thread and your own rotary
cutting set, and lunch.  Class limited to six, so pre-
registration is essential.  Register at 301-258-6394.

September 12 - 31st Annual Sully Quilt Show & Sale;
Sully Historic Site, 3601 Sully Rd., Chantilly, VA.  10AM -
4:30 PM.  $8 admission, $7 Senior.  Info: 703-437-1794.

Sept. 16-19 - Pennsylvania National Quilt Extravaganza,
Fort Washington Expo Center, Fort Washington, PA.

October 23-24 – Quilt Gala of the Northern Neck, Festival
Hall in Reedville, Virginia.  Hosted by the Tavern Quilt
Guild.  Workshops by Lois Smith on Oct. 22-24 at
Reedville Fisherman’s Museum. Silent & Live Auctions.
Call 804-453-6529 for more information.

. . . . . . . . . .
NEXT NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 

August 27

Send newsletter articles to:
Rose Remund

http://Www.nassauvalley.com
http://www.quiltodyssey.com
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Help  Us  Help all of our Members

Do you currently belong to a small group? _____YES _____NO

If yes, please provide

Name of group____________________________________________________________

When Your group meets ____________________________________________________

If you are the Group’s Contact Person, please provide the following information

1.  List of all members in your group,  when you meet, & if you want more members

2.  E-mail address__________________________________________________________

3.  Telephone: __________________________ (preferred time to call: ____AM  __PM)

Check out the different types of groups listed below or provide ideas for groups:

Are you interested in joining a group or participating with one or many of these groups?   ____ Yes   ____ No

Please check your preferences:

G Twice a Month Mini Group G Morning 

G Once a Month Mini Group G Afternoon 

G Once every three (3) months Group G Evening 

Preferred day of week _______________________________________________________

Preferred Location/Area ______________________________________________________

G Special Mini Group  - How To /  Instructional

YOU, the Member, would select what you want to learn.

This type of group currently does not meet on a regular basis.

I would like to participate as an Instructor and help teach __________________

G Retreat / Independent  Get Togethers

One Day __________ Weekend __________

Your interests are  (you may check more than one)

G General quilting (mostly everything)

G Hand work - piecing and quilting

G Machine work - piecing and quilting

G Art Quilts

G Applique

G Crazy Quilting

G Embroidery

G Other:______________________________

  Your Name: __________________________________________________________________________

  Telephone (Evening): ___________________________   (Daytime):  ____________________________

  E-mail: ____________________________________@___________________________

Please complete survey and return  to Nancy Willett or Joyce Rhodes at the next FSQ meeting.


